
   

  
 

 
        

  
      
 

 
     

 
       

 
        

 

Summary: Oil and Gas Company Paid Federal Royalties as 
Required 

Report Date: June 18, 2020 Report Number: 19-0783 

The OIG investigated reports that an oil and gas company in Idaho was underpaying natural gas 
royalties. 

We found the company operated Federal mineral leases in Idaho and paid Federal royalties to the 
Office of Natural Resources Revenue (ONRR) as required. Because we did not uncover royalty 
fraud involving Federal minerals, we concluded our investigation. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the ONRR Director. 
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